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12th June 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 Swimming 
 
We have the opportunity for Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5 to attend additional swimming sessions during this 
half-term.  The children will go in year groups on the following dates: 
 

14th June - Year 3 
21st June – Year 5 
28th June -  Year 4 
5th July – Year 3 
12th July – Year 5 
19th July – Year 4 
 

We apologise that each year group are not swimming on consecutive weeks, but this is due to 
accommodating other events in school that we do not wish children to miss out on. 
 

Each year group will be split into two groups.  Nearer the time class teachers will inform the children as to 
which group they are in. 
 

Group 1: to leave school at 9.00am and aim to leave the Concourse at 10.00am 
Group 2: to leave school at 9.20am and aim to leave the Concourse at 10.30am 
 

So that we adhere to the correct ratios your support walking the children to and from the Concourse 
would be very much appreciated.  We welcome as many people as possible each week walking with us.  
 

The kit they will need is as follows: 
Boys: towel, swimming trunks (not baggy shorts) 
Girls: towel, full swimming costume (no tankinis or bikinis) 
 

Please provide a bag for your child to carry their kit in and to keep their clothes in when at the Concourse. 
 

Your child may also wear swimming goggles if they wish but please ensure that they do not bring either 
shampoo or spray deodorants with them.   
 

We also request that your child does not wear earrings to school on the day. They will be asked to 
remove them and be responsible for keeping them safe.  The Concourse has asked that plasters not be 
worn as they can come off in the water. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Bailey 
(PE Subject Leader) 


